Duxbury SEPAC

Business Meeting #1

18 OCTOBER 2022 / 6:00 PM / Alden ROOM 104

ATTENDEES

SEPAC Board: Shannon Moesaa, Kate Reynolds, Katie Sheehan, Jen Weedon

DPS Admin: Julie Baggia (DMS SPED Team Chair), Valerie Kelly (Chandler, Alden

Team Chair)
School Committee: Kristen 0’Connell (SEPAC Liaison)

Community members: Three SPED parents

AGENDA

e See separate Slide Deck

e 6pm-7:25pm Business Mtg 7:25-8:15 Parent Support

e Presentations from Team Chairs Valerie Kelly and Julie Baggia. Also
including video/slide deck from those who could not attend meeting
(Integrated Preschool, DHS)

e SC Liaison KO read a statement from Superintendent re: Interim SPED
Director update. Currently, external candidates (recently retired SPED
Directors) and 1internal candidates (Team Chairs) are being interviewed
for Interim SPED Director position. Public can expect announcement to be
made in the next week or two.

e Duxbury BOLDD - Better Outcomes for Learning Disabilities/Dyslexia met
for about 10-15 min following general Parent Support. General

Introductions.

NOTES

e SPED audit need for accurate and complete parent input. SC Liaison

suggested asking parents what they hoped to be asked.

ACTION ITEMS



1. Team Chairs to email SPED parents to review Director SPED recent vacancy
and transition plan until dinterim s named.

2. SEPAC survey - to solicit parent feedback re: Audit report and
contribute to goals. Getting an accurate picture of current SPED
successes/challenges from parent perspective. SEPAC Board - revisit
brief anonymous survey toward this end.

3. Superintendent Office Hours Thu 10/20 2pm - opportunity to discuss SEPAC
business in more depth.

4. Kate and Laurie McCone - BOLDD - schedule meeting - build engagement

5. School Committee - next meeting Wed 10/19. SEPAC will cont to be a
presence.

6. MassPAC Building Community/School Culture Workshop - 10/28 - Jen W to
attend

NEXT Business Meeting Nov 14th 6pm - 8pm - Agenda to follow



